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Learning Hero: Hannah   

Special Table: Isaac, Morgan, William SW and Henry. 

Sapphire: Joshua H, Darcey, Lexi-Mai, Tony, Olivia T, Charlie H 

Emerald: Emily N 

Mid Wilts Year 5/6 Football  

What a privilege it was to take these guys to the Mid Wilts 

Primary Schools Year 5/6 

Football Play-offs. 

I was so impressed with their 

team work and resilience 

throughout. As Cole said, ‘We 

made history getting this far.’ 

Friday 6th December 2019 

Coming up next week: 

Wednesday: 

Early Years and Key Stage 1 

Christmas production at 5:30pm 

Thursday:  

Early Years and Key Stage 1 

Christmas production at 2:00pm 

Friday: 

Christmas Jumper Day in aid of 

Save the Children  

Together Everyone Achieves More 

Dear Parents and Carers 

There are just two weeks left of Autumn 

Term 2 and the children are very much 

getting themselves into the Christmas 

spirit. 

I do hope that you will be able to come together and join us to 

celebrate this very magical time of the year at one of our 

community events. Next week there are the Early Years and 

Key Stage 1 productions before the whole school carol 

concert event at St Bart’s on the last afternoon of term. 

Mr Gareth Spicer, Headteacher. 

In Onyx Class this week, the 

children have been learning the 

skill of copying and pasting 

images and text from the 

internet on to a Word 

document. 

As 

part of 

their 

learning about 

materials, pupils in  

Amethyst Class have 

been separating 

materials from 

mixtures and solutions. 

Any other business: 

A number of staff have been 

unable to park their 

cars in the morning. 

Please can I kindly 

remind everyone 

that the Drop off 

zone at the front of the school is 

for dropping pupils off. It is not a 

parking area. Thank you. 

Attendance: 

This week Amethyst 

Class had the highest 

attendance with 99.58% 

Attendance overall is 

96.06% 

Our Reception aged pupils in 

Jade Class are getting just a 

little bit excited about    

Christmas. Here they are 

playing in their Christmas 

themed role play area.  

 Pupils in Opal Class loved 

making Christmas themed crafts, 

kindly funded by Friends of 

Regis, during our Someone 

Special Afternoon.  

It was great to see so many special 

some ones in Garnet Class on 

Wednesday afternoon. These children 

love creative Christmas crafts  - and I 

think 

the 

adults 

do too! 

 Our (Wildly Important Goal) 

WIG for Year 6 is  

58% 

This is the percentage of 

pupils who must achieve 

the expected standard in 

Reading, Writing and Maths 

in July 2020  In Crystal Class, pupils have 

been continuing their 

scientific learning about 

materials. These Year 4 

pupils rock! 

They have 

successfully 

grouped 

rocks based 

on their 

properties. 

Inter House  

Reading Results 

from Mrs Doe 

1st place: Red 

2nd place Blue 

3rd place: Green 


